
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
Washington, DC 20463 

November 16, 2021 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
Charlie Spies 
Dickinson Wright PLLC 
1825 I Street NW, Suite 900 
Washington, DC 20006 
cspies@dickinsonwright.com 

RE:  MUR 7465 (Fighting for Ohio Fund, et al.) 

Dear Mr. Spies: 

On August 13, 2018, the Federal Election Commission notified your client, Fighting for 
Ohio Fund and Christopher M. Marston in his official capacity as treasurer, of a complaint 
alleging violations of the Federal Election Campaign Act of 1971, as amended (the “Act”).  A 
copy of the complaint was forwarded to your client at that time.  On November 9, 2021, the 
Commission closed the file in this matter.   

Documents related to the case will be placed on the public record within 30 days.  See 
Disclosure of Certain Documents in Enforcement and Other Matters, 81 Fed. Reg. 50,702 
(Aug. 2, 2016).   

If you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 694-1574 or jdigiovanni@fec.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Justine A. di Giovanni 
Attorney 
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